
TOWN OF LINCOLN 

BURNETT COUNTY, WI 

COMPREHENSIVE PLANNING MEETING 

PUBLIC HEARING 

JUNE 14, 2017 

 

 

The Town of Lincoln Comprehensive Planning Meeting was held Wednesday, June 14, 2017.  

The following people were in attendance:  Steve Washkuhn, Cory Jackson, Joe Peterson, Stacy 

Gaffney, Wanda Washkuhn, Cathy Ingalls and Susan Tollander. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Steve Washkuhn.  It was noted that the meeting 

had been properly posted and published. 

 

Public Hearing:  The purpose of this meeting is to provide an opportunity for public review and 

comments of the proposed Town of Lincoln Comprehensive Plan. 

 

No testimony was offered on the comprehensive plan. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. on a motion by Cory Jackson, seconded by Joe 

Peterson.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Cathy Ingalls, Secretary 

 


